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Companies that survived the COVID-19 pandemic must prepare for a new wave of labor relations

challenges in its wake.  In an article published by the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers, Paul

Goatley describes what manufacturers need to know to equip themselves to handle the new and

growing threat of employees’ COVID-19 related concerns and demands.

To read the article, visit The Goods on the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers’ website.
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